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Physical therapists should be allowed to perform dry needling because we possess 

extensive training in anatomy, neurophysiology, and musculoskeletal function, which 

equips us to safely and effectively use this technique to relieve pain, improve 

mobility, and accelerate rehabilitation. As licensed healthcare providers, physical 

therapists are well-qualified to integrate dry needling into evidence-based treatment 

plans tailored to individual patient needs. 


